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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

Totally ridiculous decision to reduce the feed in tariff. When the whole world is promoting the 

environment friendly green energy, Australia lags behind. Whoever has come up with the proposal 

they are unfit for the job. You should increase the feed in tariff so that more people will come on 

board. 


